
 
From: Sue Anderson [mailto:sue.anderson.gk7s@statefarm.com]  
Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2009 12:05 PM 
To: Comments, Public 
Subject: Requiring suitability for non- security type transactions/applications 

Dear Legislators: It is hard enough being a small business owner without having to add additional  work to 
every new account, etc.  I believe that some of the proposed legislative concerns as well as those of  the 
public  are warranted, but it is not with the small business owner.  I would appreciate you voting against 
this bill. Sincerely, Sue M. Anderson     
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